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IN THE MATTER OF the Resource Management Act 1991 
  
AND  
  
IN THE MATTER OF Plan Changes 1 and 2 to the Horowhenua District Plan  

 
  
LOCAL AUTHORITY HOROWHENUA DISTRICT COUNCIL 

 
  
  

MINUTE 1 
 

  

MEMORANDUM OF COMMISSIONERS DEAN CHRYSTAL AND BERNIE WANDEN.  

The purpose of this memorandum is to inform all parties that as of the 20th June 2018 the hearing 
of submissions on the Plan Changes 1 and 2 to the Horowhenua District Plan is closed. 

 

      

Dean Chrystal      Bernie Wanden 

Hearings Commissioner     Hearing Commissioner 

 

21st June 2018 


